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Cree LED SMD LED End-of-Life Notification 

Customer Name: UHD1110 customers PCN Reference Number: PCN-06074 
  Date Issued: July 1, 2024 
    

 
Please be advised that Cree LED has decided to no longer manufacture UHD1110 series LEDs. 
 
Please review the key End-of-Life (EOL) PCN information below. 

Affected Product 

Table 1 provides a list of products affected by this EOL Notification: 

Table 1 Affected Products List 

Cree LED Part Number Suggested Cree LED Alternative Part Number 

UHD1110 series UHD111A series 

Key End-of-Life Dates 

Table 3 provides key information regarding last time buy and the last date to schedule a shipment for the 

affected product. If you have any questions, your Cree LED contact is listed in Table 4. 

Table 2 EOL Key Dates 

Last Time Buy Date: December 31, 2024 
Last Date to Schedule Shipment of an order: March 31, 2025 

Last Day of Technical Support: June 30, 2025 
Last Day to Request RMA: September 30, 2025 
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Cree LED Contact Information 

If you have any questions regarding this EOL notification, please contact: 

Table 4 PCN Contact 

Contact: Sam Lai 

Contact E-Mail: slai@cree-led.com 

Contact Phone: +852 2424-8228 

Address: Unit 525 – 530, 5/F, Building 1W,  

Phase One, 1 Science Park West Avenue, 
Hong Kong Science Park, 

Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong 

 

tel:85224248228

